

Mayor Wan Clayton City Manager City Council

9-28-23

Mayor Wan,

It has come to my attention that you have characterized the CBCA as unwilling to meet with you and the City Manager on a possible new MUA between the City and the CBCA regarding the special event fees.

As I have repeatedly stated to you in our private conversations, and at the City Council meetings, and even in the press, the CBCA is 100% interested in sitting down with you, the City Manager, our Board Treasurer, and myself to have a substantive conversation and negotiations at your convenience. At no time have we ever stated otherwise.

I have further mentioned to you that this conversation needs to take place, not as a one-on-one phone call, but more as an official meeting with all interested parties present.

The CBCA continues to hold out hope that you are truly interested in meeting with us towards a genuine and lasting agreement and an ongoing partnership.

We remain committed to benefiting the Clayton community, just as we have done since 1984 and look forward to sitting down with your team in an atmosphere of cooperation, respect, and mutual best interests.

Please let me know when we might be able to set a date.

Thank you,

CW Wolfe/

President, CBCA

president@claytoncbca.org

The CBCA is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, independent of the City of Clayton, reinvesting proceeds from festivals, bocce leagues, and fundraising efforts into the Clayton community.

Learn more at our website; <a href="https://www.claytoncbca.org">www.claytoncbca.org</a>. CBCA, Join-Volunteer-Donate.

This email and any attachments are only for use by the intended recipient(s) and may contain legally privileged, confidential, proprietary, or otherwise private information. Any unauthorized use, reproduction, dissemination, distribution, or other disclosure of the contents of this email or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the original.